
“Grant that I may not so much seek to be consoled as to console; 
to be understood as to understand; to be loved as to love.  
For it is in giving that we receive.” –St. Francis of Assisi
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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Holly, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Partnerships, Continuous Improvement and Innovation. Sara Bahl wrote, “Holly has been nothing short of amazing in providing assistance the last two weeks helping to create Smartsheets for not only myself but many across campus.  Her quick response to every request I have made is so appreciated.  She has given me the ability to streamline the student worker payroll during these uncertain times.  Thank you Holly for being such a rockstar!  :)”

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your service in helping your colleagues is invaluable!



